

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mr P Carrick, BSc (Hons), QTS

Dear parents / carers

We are unfortunately experiencing some ongoing issues with our phone lines. This is causing intermittent issues with some of our phone calls.

We are hoping to get a temporary fix this evening, which should hopefully improve the situation until half term when we hope to be able to resolve the problem properly.

If your query isn't urgent and your concern/ query can be addressed in an email please use the <a href="mailto:enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk">enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk</a> email address.

Please continue to report your child's absence via the Studybugs App or contacting the Attendance team at attendance@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Thank you for your patience whilst we endeavour to resolve these issues.

The Arthur Terry School

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill, NPQH, NLE, FRSA







